
NOTICE OF SPECIAL
LEGISLATIVE MEETING
AND PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the
Board of Public Education of
the  School  District  of
Pittsburgh  shall  conduct  a
Public  Hearing  on  Tuesday,
June 18, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. to
take comment on the board
action  to  approve  a  lease
agreement  with  Pittsburgh
Mercy  to  utilize  Pittsburgh
Oliver  for  the  sheltering  of
those displaced by the Second
Ave Commons emergency as
declared by Mayor Ed Gainey.
The  purpose  of  the  Special
Legislative Meeting will be to
consider  the  action  in
response  to  the  emergency
approving  the  lease
agreement  with  Pittsburgh
Mercy. Requests to speak at
the  Public  Hearing  may  be
submitted  up  until  noon  on
Tuesday, June 18th.The Public
Hearing request for comment
form  can  be  found  on  the
district’s  website.  All
comments are limited to that
action  only.  The  Special
Legislative  Meeting  will
immediately  follow  Public
Hearing.  Agenda  Review  to
follow immediately  after  the
Special  Legislative  Meeting.
This  meeting  will  be  held
virtually  via  livestream.
Additional  details  can  be
found on the Pittsburgh Public
Schools  website  at
www.pghschools.org

Dr. Wayne Walters
Secretary


